
                                                                                                                                     

 Gulf Island Manor Association 

Fort Myers Beach, Florida 

Dear GIMA Neighbor, 

Just a friendly reminder of the Annual Meeting taking place Saturday, March 6th at the 
Bayside Park.  We would like to start the meeting promptly at 1:00 pm as we have a lot 
on the agenda. Please come a little early to sign in, get your materials and find a seat.  
We will be social distancing and the chairs will be set up in pairs (for couples) 
approximately 6’ from other seats.  You are welcome to bring your own seats if you like 
although we will have a significant number of seats set up for the meeting. 
 
For the safety of yourself and others, please wear a mask to the meeting and you may 
remove it when seated during the meeting.  We will not be crowded under the Tiki Hut 
this year.  Being spread out may make hearing difficult so we will have a sound system  
in place and use wireless microphones for the meeting.   
 
We have included a copy of the Minutes from the Meeting last year for you to review  
prior to the upcoming meeting. 
 
There is a chance of rain on Saturday.  If it is raining at noon on Saturday we will 
postpone the meeting until 1:00 pm on Sunday. 
 
We hope to see you at the meeting! 
 
Tom Ashford 


